
 

    

March 1, 2022 

 

Andrew Grossman 

Director, Destination Development 

Colorado Office of Economic Development and International Trade 

1600 Broadway, Suite 2500  

Denver, Co 80202 

 

Re:  Letter of Commitment for Tourism Management Grant Program 

 

Dear Andrew,   

Please accept this Letter of Commitment to confirm that the City of Fruita 

will be committing $10,000 in funding for match for the Colorado Office 

of Economic Development and International Trade’s Tourism 

Management Grant program.  The City of Fruita appreciates the 

opportunity to apply for this grant to enhance visitor experiences in Fruita, 

and we are thankful for our past and ongoing partnership with the 

Colorado Tourism Office and the Colorado Office of Economic 

Development and International Trade.     

If you need any additional information or have any questions, please feel 

free to let me know.  

Thank you,  

 

 

Joel Kincaid 

Mayor, City of Fruita  

 

 

 

 

   
   


